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Next sailing to Christmas Island ( Kiritimati ) 
 

 

04th February 2016 
 

 
Dear Valued Customers, 

 
 

With the Southern Phoenix requiring some repairs to her engine, it has been 
decided that her next scheduled dry docking be brought forward so that 

these repairs can be completed at the same time. She is expected to be back 
in service in April. 

 
 

In order to maintain the frequency of service that we intend to provide to 
our customers in Christmas Island, the Tiare Moana will be used as a 

substitute for the next voyage. We will centralise all cargo for Christmas 

Island to Auckland at our cost and all cargo will be loaded in Auckland. 
 

 
For cargo bookings already on the water, we will advise you individually of 

the future movements of your cargo to connect with this next sailing. 
 

 

 
 

 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Yours sincerely  

 
 

Pacific Direct Line  

Vessel Voyage Auckland Rarotonga Aitutaki Christmas

Tiare Moana 49 17-18/03 25-26/03 27-28/03 03-05/04

Tiare Moana 50 16-17/04 24-25/04 26-26/04 -


